
 
 

Packard Machinery celebrates its 75th Anniversary. Originally founded by Wendell Packard Sr. on 
March 1st, 1942, our family business is now in its third generation. We are proud of our longstanding 
role in providing premier manufacturing equipment throughout New England. 

We would like to say a special thank you to all our customers. This anniversary would be an 
impossible milestone if not for you. You have allowed us to partner with you in your success, which 
has led to ours. 

Thank you to all Packard employees past and present. An organization is only as good as its people, 
and we have been fortunate to have some of the best. This anniversary is a testament to your hard 
work and dedication.  
 

 


